
IRE Board Vote 

May 13, 2022 

Sign on to Pulitzer letter 
 

From Mark Walker to the board: 
 
The executive committee unanimously voted to sign the letter asking the Pulitzers to 
require diversity data transparency from newsrooms when they enter the awards. 
 
Here's a link with more background on the letter: https://opennews.org/blog/open-letter-
to-pulitzers/ 
 
And a link to the letter and which organizations have signed onto 
it: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MgJNiUZlLSARhpHVZV2wavU32dIuPrVooP-
40pC5Jdc/edit 
 
Motion from Mark Walker to approve signing on to the letter. Second from Kat Stafford. 
Vote: Approved unanimously 
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